
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Housing Authority of the City of Brewer, pursuant to the Public Housing Reform Act, has 

developed a Public Housing Agency Plan for the fiscal year of October 1, 2024 to September 30, 

2025. The public review period begins May 9, 2025 and will end with a Public Hearing on 

Monday, June 23, 2025 at 4:00 pm at Brewer Housing Authority Heritage Community Room 15 

Colonial Circle; Brewer 

 

During this review period the draft 5 Year Plan and Annual Plan will be accessible for review on 

our website at www.brewerhousing.com or you may call Administrative Office of the Housing 

Authority during normal business hours, 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM Monday – Friday except for 

holidays to have a copy mailed to you. All public comments can be emailed to 

cperkins@brewerhousing.com or mailed to the Brewer Housing Authority, 15 Colonial Circle; 

Suite 1, Brewer ME 04412 
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